
 

 

June Newsletter 2014 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

June 2014 Eco Update 
 
We have been awarded a Green Flag! 
As a school, we are very proud of this achievement.  The assessor who visited 
the school was very impressed with all the work the children, led by Mrs Clark, 
have been doing over the past number of years. 

 
Playground 

The children have been told that, due to the space available, football is not 

permitted in the playground for the time being. 

Breakfast Club 

We had two visitors from Greggs last week.  They were very impressed with 

our Breakfast Club and the work of our much appreciated volunteers.  Greggs 

will continue to support our breakfast club and would like to see the good 

practice at Spittal Primary in other schools. 

Car Park 

The school car park can be used to ‘drop off’ pupils.  However, I would like to 

ask that all adults take care when driving and parking here.  Our priority is the 

safety of your children.  Please use the spaces provided and not the pathways.  

Disabled spaces should be used by badge holders only. 

Crossing the Road 

It has been brought to my attention that some children have been running 

across the road outside the school.  Please remind your child about crossing 

the road carefully. 



Staffing 

I’m delighted to be able to inform you that Miss Beatts and Miss Fillingham 

have gained permanent teaching positions.  We wish them every success in the 

future. 

The children will get to meet their teachers for next session on Tuesday 24th 

June. 

 

Dates for your diary 

Monday 23rd June  Nursery Graduations (Morning and Afternoon) 

Tuesday 24th June  P7 Leavers’ Assembly and Prize Giving 

Wednesday 25th June School closes at 1pm 

Wednesday 13th August School opens for P2-7 pupils at 9am 

    School opens for new P1 pupils at 10am 

Thank you 

I would like to take this opportunity to thank parents and carers who have 

supported the school during the last four months.  I have been very grateful for 

the kind phone calls and letters received by those of you who want the best for 

Spittal Primary School.  Please do not underestimate how much we value your 

positive comments and contributions. 

 

Please continue to visit our website for updates. 

 

www.spittal-pri.s-lanark.sch.uk 

Mr G Murray 

Acting Head Teacher 

http://www.spittal-pri.s-lanark.sch.uk/

